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CCIM Connecticut chapter holds annual strategic planning
meeting
January 19, 2018 - Connecticut

Board members, directors and committee chairs.
Shown (seated from left) are:

Richard Guralnick, CCIM; Erica Bazzano, CCIM,
treasurer; Robert Reicher, CCIM, vice president;
Steve Patten, CCIM; Frank Amodio, CCIM; and

Eric Amodio, CCIM. Shown (standing from left) are:
Gus Ryer, CCIM, secretary; Frederick Petrella, CCIM;
Jeff Ryer, CCIM, SIOR; Shirley Harpool, CCIM,
president; Stephanie Romano; Jason Kushner;

and Bryan Atherton, CCIM

Derby, CT The Connecticut CCIM chapter held their annual strategic planning meeting. The
attendees reviewed the past year and the upcoming year. Items of discussion included financial
reporting, upcoming educational and networking events, succession planning and governance.

The CCIM Institute was established in 1954 to give commercial real estate practitioners a previously
unrealized opportunity to further their business practices through forced education and networking
opportunities. Today, with the addition of advanced technology tools, CCIM is the global leader in
commercial and investment real estate education and services. And the coveted CCIM designation,
recognized as a hallmark of professional competency, affords members an undisputed competitive
advantage. Belonging to CCIM means being part of an ethical and knowledgeable network that
fosters lasting relationships based on mutual respect. Our membership represents diversity in
culture, gender and age from all disciplines in the commercial real estate industry.

For further information on upcoming events or becoming a member please contact CCIM
Connecticut chapter president Shirley Harpool, CCIM, at shirley.harpool@gmail.com.
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